
From: Jess Spear <JSpear@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>  
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 7:07 PM 
To: CPCM - Meetings Admin <meetingsadmin@sdublincoco.ie> 
Subject: Nomination for Tallaght Central vacancy 

 

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hi there, 

 

I would like to nominate Kieran Mahon for the Tallaght Central vacancy. Please find attached a 
letter from Kieran Mahon accepting this nomination. Please let me know if anything else is 
needed for this nomination to be accepted.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Cllr Jess Spear 
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